
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Children and Staff, 

The new year has started well and it 

is lovely to see all our children back 

safe and sound after the Summer 

holidays and to welcome our new 

children in Reception and a spe-

cial welcome to some new arrivals 

in other years.; Noah in Year 3, 

Esmeralda and George in Year 2 

and Tabitha in Year 5. I would also 

like to welcome Mrs Brice, who 

has arrived from Flitcham to cov-

er Mrs Reddey’s maternity leave 

in Year 5 and 6. 

Resources news and reminders 

Children have home access to 

Tackling Tables to practice their 

times tables on. Just go to https://

www.tacklingtables.co.uk/  - Our 

school code is SAWN and then 

your child will have their user 

name and password. Any forgot-

ten ones teachers can give a re-

minder. 

PPH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are re-launching our Kings 

and Queens of PPH again at the 

start of the year, to remind chil-

dren about the importance of 

Presentation, Punctuation and 

Handwriting.  The most improved 

year group will be able to wear 

their own clothes on a Friday. We 

have also bought a resource to 

help and children have free home 

access. Click on the link below for 

info. https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/

HomeGuide.pdf  

 

 

We will send home login instruc-

tions on parent mail. Children can 

have fun practicing their cursive 

writing at home. 

Thank you to everyone who joined us 

for harvest festival and thank you for 

your donations to the Foodbank and 

water aid 

Please remember as it starts to get 

colder, children need suitable cloth-

ing for forest school and PE. 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to the Autumn Term 

D I A R Y  D A T E S  

  M C M I L L A N  C O F F E E  

M O R N I N G  I N  T H E  

V I L L A G E  H A L L ,  A L L  

D O N A T I O N S  W E L C O M E .  

F R I D A Y  2 7 T H  

S E P T E M B E R  

  L E A R N I N G  T O G E T H E R  

D A Y — A R T  F O C U S  

W E D N E S D A Y  O C T O B E R  

2 N D  

  P A R E N T  W O R K S H O P  

A F T E R  S H A R I N G  

A S S E M B L Y  F R I D A Y  4 T H  

O C T O B E R — C O M E  A N D  

S E E  P P H  I N  A C T I O N .  

  D E M E N T I A   

A W A R E N E S S — H E L P I N G  

H A N D S  A S S E M B L Y — A L L  

W E L C O M E  1 . 1 5 P M  

W E D N E D A Y  9 T H  

O C T O B E R .  

  P A R E N T  F O R U M  A F E R  

S H A R I N G  A S S E M B L Y  

F R I D A Y  O C T O B E R  

1 1 T H .  

  A L S O  C L A S S I C A L  M U S I C  

R O C K S  V I S I T  O N  T H I S  

D A Y — E V E R Y O N E  

W E L C O M E  1 1 A M .  

  Y E A R  1  A N D  2  V I S I T  

T O  G R E S S E N H A L L  

O C T O B E R  1 4 T H  

  P A R E N T S ’  E V E  W E E K  

O C O T B E R  1 4 T H  A N D  

1 6 T H .  

  B R E A K  U P  F O R  H A L F  

T E R M  O C T O B E R  1 8 T H .  
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We are in urgent 
need of gardening 
volunteers. Over 
the summer Norse 
made us 3 vegeta-
ble patches to ac-
company the one 
we already have in 

Reception class. 

Are they any talent-
ed gardeners who 
could help the clas-
ses plant out their 
vegetable beds? 
Please contact 
class teachers if 

you can help. 

 

 

 

Mrs Birrell and Mrs 
Mountain and Mrs 
Marsen are all work-
ing hard to set up 
our cashless sys-
tem, please sign up 
if you haven’t al-
ready done so. De-
tails on the notice 
board, or speak to 
anyone in the of-

fice. 
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